

Hurstville Public School Forest Road HURSTVILLE NSW 2220

Ph: 02 9587 3963 Fax: 02 9553 8029 Email: hurstville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

## The HPS Family Movie Night

Dear Parents and Carers.

Please join us for the annual HPS Family Movie Night. The SRC have been busy organising this fun event which will take place on Friday 23 May 2025.

When: Friday 23 May 2025

Where: Hurstville Public School main playground

Time: Gates open and a DJ set with Mr Pratt will begin from 4:45pm

What: Sonic the Hedgehog 3 will begin showing at approximately 5:30pm

Cost: \$5 per ticket or family pass for \$20

All children under 18 must be accompanied by an adult for the entirety of the event.

**Tickets**: will be on sale until 6pm on the day of the event. Please purchase your tickets via Trybooking <a href="https://www.trybooking.com/DAMEG">https://www.trybooking.com/DAMEG</a> or access directly by scanning the QR



Please bring an electronic version or printed copy of your ticket/s to gain entry to the event. **Unfortunately no refunds will be given if you are unable to attend the event.** 

Families are more than welcome to bring their own food and non alcoholic drinks to the event. The SRC have also organised snacks and a BBQ with chicken and halal beef sausages to serve our community during the event at your own cost.

Please note that the only entrance to the event will be via Gate 4 on Forest Rd at the front of HPS and Gate 8 on Orange Lane. Gates will not be open before 4:45pm.

The 8-metre movie screen will be set up on the basketball court in our main playground. Families are invited to set up their picnic blankets and cushions/pillows on Area 6 and 7. Please note that again this year, there will be a designated area to one side of the main playground for folding chairs.

In the event of wet weather or strong winds The HPS Family Movie Night will be rescheduled.

Just a friendly reminder as this is a family event, no alcohol or drugs will be permitted on the school grounds.

We look forward to bringing our families together for this fun event.

Mr Mark Steed

Principal

Mr Jeryee Lee, Miss Bernice Chung, Mrs Maysaa Zreik

SRC Coordinators